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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Catalog Product Description No. 

BD PrecisionGlideTM 305187 Needle 19GX1-1/2IN 

Lot No. UDI Expiration Date 

9030812 30382903051879 March 2024 

BD is initiating a recall for the one lot of BD PrecisionGlideTM Needle referenced in the table 
above because a portion of the lot was packaged with the incorrect size needle (22GX1-1/4IN). 
BD has not received any reports of related adverse events, and the anticipated health risk is low 
as it is expected the clinician will identify that the needle size is incorrect prior to use. BD 
distributed the affected lot between April-October 2019. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


